
San Quentin, California January 10, 1921
My dear Bob:
Your two cards came to hand in due time and I take this means of thank­ing you for them. • Your letter of November 39 crossed my last letter to you; on one of your cards you acknowledged receipt of it and said that you would answer later; to date your reply has not been received.
Your letter was the latest news we have from Nebraska. Noted in one of John M's letters that you were home from Cleveland for Christmas and was wondering if.you were to return North, when along comes your New Year's card and settles it definitely.
Received a letter from Shorty McGregor recently; he is a fine fellow.
Will be brief as there is nothing in the way of news at this end and I have some other letters to answer.
Give our very best regards to any of our Cleveland friends that you may 
happen to meet.

As always


